
ROCKLIN  UNIFIED  SCHOOL  D ISTRICT  

California Common Core 
Community Forums 

Winter 2014 

February 26, 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Rocklin Elementary 

5025 Meyers Street, Rocklin 
 

March 12, 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Ruhkala Elementary 

6530 Turnstone Way, Rocklin 

The California Common Core State Standards were adopted by the 
California State Board of Education on August 2, 2010.  The California 
Common Core State Standards provide a consistent, clear understanding 
of what students are expected to learn.  The standards are designed to 
be robust and relevant to the real world, reflecting the knowledge and 
skills that our students need for success in college, careers, and the 21st 
Century. 
 
The community forums are an opportunity for you to learn more about 
Rocklin’s transition to California Common Core State Standards. The 
Spring Forums will focus on Math in the Common Core and the coming 
Smarter Balanced Assessment Field Tests. 
 
Take this opportunity to engage in hands-on learning activities designed 
to increase your knowledge and understanding of the California 
Common Core State Standards. 

Come learn how Rocklin is preparing our students and teachers 
to make the shift to the California Common Core State Standards. 


